
2025 SMEDG Winter Harbour Cruise 

 
New boat, plenty of old hands and an encouraging new cohort joining in.

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 

Thanks to the Karisma II crew (centre) 

 



 



 

 

Special thanks to Mark Gordon with help from Lucy, Tom, Russell, Mel, 

Andrew, Jess & Sahala, also Loraleen at AIG, and Fiona created the food. 



 

Happy snaps by Lucy, Tom, Kim and Sam. 


